
 
From:   Chambers - Catanzariti VP  
Subject:  AM2016/31  

Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 
Nurses Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
The Vice President grants the request for an extension of time to file submissions.  
 
Accordingly, the directions are varied so that the following applies:  
 
Any interested party seeking a variation (or variations) to the Health Professionals and Support 
Services Award 2010 or the Nurses Award 2010 is to file Submissions and any witness evidence and / 
or documentary material upon which they seek to rely by close of business Friday, 17 March 2017.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Josh Martin  
 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM  
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1966  
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au  
Level 10, 80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011  
www.fwc.gov.au 


